
 

 

EAA Chapter 958 San Marcos, TX           Mar 2024 Issue 
Where every day is a good flying day!  
 

EAA Chapter 958 Meeting Saturday 
March 16th, 1030 at KBAZ weather 

station 
 

The March meeting will be a Tour of the NOAA 
weather station in New Braunfels presented by 

Brandon Gale followed by a short meeting in the 
KBAZ terminal. The Weather Station is located at 

2090 Airport Rd., New Braunfels, TX 78130 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
 

Pay Dues for 2024: You can pay Chris Davis in person at the next 
meeting or go to the link below. Thanks. 

You can Join for $25 or renew for just $20 at this link:  

Chapters | Membership 

https://chapters.eaa.org/EAA958/Membership


 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President – vacant 

Guy Bowen – Vice President -  guy.bowen@c-fan.com 

Chris Davis – Treasurer - davisdude32@yahoo.com 

Russell Ross – Secretary – rhross44@yahoo.com 

David Falleur – Young Eagles Coordinator - davef3500@gmail.com 

Angel Gonzales – Young Eagles Co-Coordinator - a.g.737.747@gmail.com 

Rick Cooper – Programs coordinator – cooperrl@hotmail.com 

Grant Lannon – Newsletter Editor – rlannon@austin.rr.com 

Clell Bond – Past Vice President - cbond8@austin.rr.com 

Stan Timmerman – Web Editor - bearhawkpatrol@gmail.com 

Steve Dixson -- Technical Counselor – 6dranch@gvec.com 

 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

KHYI INSTRUMENT METEOROLOGICAL CLUB 
 

IMC meetings are held the third Thursday of each month at the KHYI admin 
Building. 

Follow their Facebook page for more information or email Gary White 
(imckhyi@gmail.com) to be added to the newsletter. 
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____________________________________________________________ 

 
Note: VMC Club meets 6:30 PM KBAZ Administration building 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. Contact Terry Ross at: tkedpcross@gmail.com 
 
 

Secretary’s Report 
 

EAA Chapter 958 Meeting Secretary’s Report 
Chapter 958 held its regular meeting on 2/17/24 in the Officers lounge in the 
CAF hangar at KHYI. Guest speaker was Larry New, speaking on his flight 
to Alaska this past summer in his RV-10. Thank you, Larry. 

 
 
Items brought up during the meeting included an announcement that the 
rescheduled Young Eagles event would take place the following weekend.  
It was also asked if we would be able to sponsor a scholarship to one of the 
air camps this year. After checking with the EAA, it was noted that the 

mailto:tkedpcross@gmail.com


camps were filled for this year and that applications for 2025 would open 
September 3rd, 2024. Chapters can reserve a spot and then provide camper 
information once a candidate has been selected. 
Submitted by 
Russell Ross 
Secretary 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Notes from Chapter Officers 

Help us find presenters!!!! 
We have been in contact with the folks from Foreflight for a possible 
presentation in the future and are in the process of contacting McKee 
avionics for a possible presentation as well, but we need more ideas and 
contacts. We would also like to hear from anyone with stories from the wars, 
unique flying stories, and updates on projects, maintenance procedures etc. 
Please let us know if you will help.  
And don’t forget that we can always use articles, tips and ideas for the 
newsletter. Thanks.  
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

EAA Young Eagles Rally, February 24 
 

Dave Falleur, Young Eagles Co-coordinator 

 

Our first Young Eagle event for 2024 was delayed by weather and rescheduled for 

February 24. We had seven kids this time and this was a first flight for all but one. 

Weather was CAVU and didn’t get bumpy until late morning. Always a good thing 

for first-time flyers 

 

We had 3 aircraft this time and pilots Peggy Jones, Bill Davoust, and Larry New 

flew multiple times. Jacob Halmos was also excited to fly his first Young Eagle but 

the radio was down in his aircraft.  Jacob will be our second Young Eagle to 

become a Young Eagle pilot. Our ground crew included Matt Myer, David Olvera, 

Rick Cooper, Tim McKenny, Grant Lannon, and Jacob Halmos. Russ Ross took 

some great photos.  

Thanks to all of our volunteers! Thanks as always to the CAF for allowing us to use 

their Briefing Room for checking in and filling out paperwork. 

Our next rally will be in April. We hope to see you then. 



If you would like to be an EAA Young Eagle Pilot or Volunteer, check out the 

Young Eagle website at https://www.eaa.org/eaa/youth/free-ye-flights 

To sign up, go to https://youngeaglesday.org/ and click on the Sign-Up tab. 

 

EAA Young Eagles Rally, February 24, 2024 
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